The funds provided from this scholarship are extremely helpful and I will forever be grateful. This scholarship has given me the financial resources to begin my college journey and follow my dreams! It has provided my family and I a sense of financial security that is much appreciated. Thank you for believing in me, I can only hope to make those who chose me for this scholarship proud! 
Alyssa Morgan granddaughter of Roy Morgan 919th Eng., 1970, KIA dedication to James Nugent 12/15/1969
